Ravens Academy Newsletter



Dear Parents/Carers

This week has been very hard for all the year 6 children who have been sitting their SATS. They have been amazing and we would like to say a massive well done to all of them for all their hard work and commitment. We would also like to thank all the KS1 children who have also been having assessments this week and the next couple of weeks. Well done to all of them.

Mrs Valerie Rose

Principal

Parent Cafe

Just a reminder that every Tuesday we will be holding a parent café and Parents/Carers are welcome to come and have a cup of tea and coffee and speak to senior members of staff about any issues/concerns you may have about your children or the school. We look forward to seeing you all there.

Class Photos

Class photos will now take place next Friday 20th May so please ensure your children are wearing the correct uniform and if your child is in Year 2 or Reception please don't send them in their PE kit please send them in with full school uniform.

Menu week commencing 16th May Week 2 (New Menu) see website for more details.

Holiday Dates 2021-2022

NON PUPIL DAYS

Friday 1st July 2022

MAY HALF TERM

Pupils finish: Friday 27th May at 3pm

Pupils return: Mon 6th June

SUMMER HOLS

Pupils finish Thurs 21st July

